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February 16, 2007

Mayor Gary Becker
Members of the Common Council
c¢/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Award of Historic Preservation Certified Local Government Subgrant
Grant Control No. 2006-033: Northside Reconnaissance Survey

Dear Mayor Becker and Honorable Aldermen:

. On February 12, 2007 notice was received from the Wisconsin Historical Society that a
City bid for a Certified Local Government Subgrant was successful. The City has been
awarded a grant of $16,885 which reflects the estimated full cost to conduct the
Northside Reconnaissance Survey of potential historically significant properties.

It is requested that a resolution be adopted authorizing the acceptance of the grant, and
authorizing the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into an agreement and execute all
appropriate documents.

I respectfully ask that this item be referred to the Finance and Personnel Committee.

Sincerely,

,
Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development

cc. Mary Whitmann, Chair, Landmarks Preservation Commission
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